Life at Leeds





Life at Leeds is the student e-newsletter brought to you by the student communications team. The newsletter aims to help you make the most of your time at Leeds. Send your thoughts, any content you'd like to include and feedback to studentcommunications@leeds.ac.uk.

Don't forget to join our <u>Facebook group for current students</u> and follow <u>@UoLStudents</u> on Twitter. You can also visit <u>students.leeds.ac.uk</u> for everything you'll need while you're at Leeds.

Exams

There are a number of resources available to you which can help you to prepare for your upcoming exams; these include:

- Access to <u>past exam papers.</u>
- <u>Exam support from the Libraries</u> including <u>1-to-1 support</u> in the Laidlaw Library and from Skills@Library.
- Revision and exams tips and advice.

Have a read of our page on what to expect on the day for information on what is and isn't allowed in the exam room, and items that will be available to you during an exam. There's also more information on general exam preparation and arrangements that you may find useful.

Remember, your exam timetable including venue and seating details is available through Minerva – it's helpful to take this with you on the day! You can also find the <u>locations and contact details</u> on the student website.

Don't forget to have a look at our Twitter Moment to see a round-up of general exam advice.

Looking after yourself

Looking after yourself before and during your exams is as important as revising, which is why we've pulled together some tips on how to look after yourself.

<u>Leeds University Union</u> also run a number of free wellbeing events and activities over the exam period which you can join – this includes the popular Pet Therapy session!

If you're looking for calm and relaxing spaces around campus where you can revise, our <u>Revision</u> <u>without walls</u> article has some great suggestions of places on and near campus that you can use.

Module enrolment - it's Discovery Modules next!

Module enrolment can be a tense time, but we hope it went well for you. If you didn't get on to the module you wanted, remember to contact your school - they'll often set up a waiting list for full modules: people do make changes in the following days.

Depending on your course, some of you will be able to sign up to <u>Discovery modules</u> from 11am on Tuesday 3 July until midnight, Wednesday 16 July.

Graduation

If this is your final year and you're graduating this summer, there'll be a number of things you'll need to do if you're:

- Attending a graduation ceremony.
- Not attending a ceremony.

Opportunities over the summer

The summer is on its way, with long days and light evenings. With those empty days ahead of you, why not look into volunteering or doing paid work over the break? The Careers Centre has a whole <u>section of vacancies and opportunities</u> that you can investigate. If you're leaving at the end of this term and haven't already spoken to them yet, then check out the <u>Careers Centre website</u>.

In case you missed it

- Many staff and students will begin fasting next week for the Islamic month of Ramadhan.
 Our <u>campus map</u> shows contemplation spaces available for all faiths. The <u>LUU Islamic</u>
 <u>Society</u> also offer support and advice for those of you that may be fasting.
- Essential work will take place in Vernon Road from 4 June to 6 July as a part of the Nexus development. Read the full story and see the map.
- Road closures and diversions will affect traffic flow in and around campus on Sunday 13
 May for the Leeds Half Marathon. You can find more details on the Run For All website.

Events on campus over the next few weeks

Visit our student website calendar and LUU what's on pages for details of other events on campus.